FSBSC SUBMISSION 58

Prue Purdex

From: Inquiry into the Firefighters' Presumptive Rights Compensation and Fire Services Legislation Amendment (Reform) Bill 2017

Sent: Wednesday, 28 June 2017 12:45 PM

To: LCSC

Subject: New Submission to Inquiry into the Firefighters' Presumptive Rights Compensation and Fire Services Legislation Amendment (Reform) Bill
2017

Inquiry Name: Inquiry into the Firefighters' Presumptive Rights Compensation and Fire Services Legislation Amendment (Reform) Bill 2017

captain Glenn Kerr

captain
Casterton fire brigade

SUBMISSION CONTENT:

If the proposed restructuring of the Victorian Fire Services are implemented, what will the effect be on CFA Brigades continuing to operate a Fire Extinguisher
Maintenance (FEM) Register. The FEM program is our main source of raising funds for our brigade, and without this opportunity our brigade would not
remain viable.
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